Got Yours?

“Troopers have noticed
that - many Alaskans have
failed to put their 1974 tags
on their license plates, and the
deadline for this was May 31.

~Drivers are reminded that
they are subject. to.citation
for  driving - with expired
plates,” Public Safety Com-
missioner Pat Wellington said
last week. L




